
 
 
 
 
Planning: 

- Planners are working from home but continuing to process and review applications. All 
upcoming public meetings and open houses have been cancelled until further notice.  

 
Building and By-law:  

- Plans examiners are working mostly from home, but continuing to review permits.  
- Inspection of occupied dwellings including building permit, building complaint, property 

standards, and other by-law inspections: suspended until April 6, pending further review. Other 
inspections continue, building permit applications are still being accepted via mail / courier.” 

- All other inspections continue except the ones listed above 
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